
November 2017 Meeting - AGM and Malcolm Fox Memorial 
Competition  
 
The AGM was well attended as can be seen from the photo-graph. with some 
30 members present.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Malcolm Fox Memorial Trophy Competition 
 
 

The competition this year was to turn a Christmas cracker containing a turned gift.  There were eleven entries and the photograph 
below shows the winner, Peter Thurston, being presented with the Trophy by Tic Challis (Chairperson).  

  
Mike Charnley came second with Ian Cameron 
third and the happy trio can be seen below holding 
their winning entries. 
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
Peter Thurston’s Cracker and Hidden box in a Ball gift 
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Thank you all for taking part in the Competition and congratulations to Peter for his winning entry. 
  
 
 


